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Giving with our Whole Heart 
1 Chronicles 29:1-20 

 

 

Then the people rejoiced because they had given willingly, for with a 

whole heart they had offered freely to the LORD. David the king also 

rejoiced greatly. 1 Chronicles 29:9 
  

 

 

 

 

Service will be live-streamed at https://crossgen.online.church/. 

Welcome to CrossGen! 
WELCOME to our church service! We’re glad you could join us and hope you’ll be 

blessed during your time with us today. Please get in touch if you have any questions 

or comments, or if you’d like a chat or a prayer. 

Our service order for today:  

1. Welcome 

2. Singing 

3. Church News 

4. Prayer 

5. Mission Sharing 

6. Bible Reading  

7. Bible Talk  

8. Singing  

9. Benediction 
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Offering & Donations: You can use the following details to support the work of MCBC. 

Melbourne Chinese Baptist Church. BSB: 704-922.General: 10001 1587, Mission: 10001 4216, Building: 10001 2903 

Card Donations can be made through BFS Giveway mcbc.link/giveway (Fees may apply) 

Announcements 

• Welcome to CrossGen. Today we’re starting a sermon series on giving and 
generosity. Pray that God continues to grow us from his word as we learn together.  

• Join us for morning tea after our church service (10:45-11:30). Please bring and 
use re-usable cups if possible.  

• We’re still asking that masks are worn by all while at church for the safety and 
peace of mind of all who attend. Thanks for your co-operation.  

• Over summer there will be a number of short term missions trips to Cambodia, 
Kenya, Japan, Barwon Head, and Rye. We’ll be having some Missions Sharing and 
Support Raising events coming up:  
o Short Term Missions Sharing throughout October – December 2022. 
o Spur Afrika DodgeBall Community Fundraiser BBQ  

(MonashUni Recreation Hall, 12 NOV, 2-5pm, $10) 
o Spur Afrika Fundraising Concert 10 Dec 2022, 10am at Church 

Performers can register their interest: bit.ly/spurconcertregoform  

• CrossGen Camp will be held 15-17 September 2023 at Lyrebird Conference Centre. 
We’re hoping everyone in CrossGen will be able to make it. Please put these dates 
in your diary and come along.  

• We have a Christmas Fun Day planned for 3rd December 2022  12-3pm. We’d love 
for everyone to attend personally, invite others, volunteer their time, and 
contribute gifts and prizes for kids.  Contact: Sam Chan 0402 849 707 for more info. 

• Boroondara Community Outreach are making Christmas Hampers they will 
distribute to those in need. Please consider supporting them through donating 
items using the box in our kitchen, and cash through their website: bcokew.org.  

• Please be praying for our CrossGen Ministry Leaders as we discuss and put together 
a ministry vision for our congregation. We’d love your input regarding how we’re 
going and how you’d like to see our church grow in faith and service. 

• Please keep our carpark free for seniors and families with young children. Those 
who wish to use the carpark are required to register their details with our church 
office (mcbc@mcbc.org.au). Please avoid parking on Highbury Grove. 

• We’d love for everyone to keep in touch! You can consider joining our Facebook 
Group or WhatsApp Group for news, updates and relevant COVID notices.  

Facebook http://bit.ly/mcbcfb  | WhatsApp http://bit.ly/mcbcwhatsapp   
 

 Reflection and Application 

• What does the way you use your money reveal about where your treasure is? 

• Why is it important to know that all we have comes from God?  

• Why good and bad teaching on money have you experienced? 
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